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LCHS Cops Conference and Tournament Cups

EasternStarSporsors Magical Mortons 
Essay Contest ■ Entertain LCHS I I B B Y  FOR

Lillian Chapter of 
the Eastern Star in 
Eureka, believing that 
local recognition 
should be given to 
out-standing Teen-Age 
citizens of our com
munity, plan to award 
a $25 War Bond to the 
student of Lincoln 
County High School who 
best qualifies as a 
good junior citizen.
The selection of 

this citizen will in a 
large measure be made 
by the members of the 
high school itself. 
To carry this out, 
each class is asked to 
have an essay contest 
on the subject, "An 
Out-standing Teen-Age 
Citizen of my School". 
These essays are to 
contain about 200 
words and should close 
with the sentence, "I
nominate_________in my
class as such an 
example. It is to be 
hoped that each class 
will present several 
of these essays. Any
one enrolled in LCHS 
is eligible to be con
sidered a candidate.
The points to be 

considered: (1) His 
conduct and cooper
ation in home, school, 
church and organ
ization activities. 
(2) His obedience to 
law and willingness to 
recognize and respect 
authority. (3) His 
code, recognizing fair 
play, good sportsman
ship, honesty, and 
diligence. This essay 
contest is to close 
April 1. further 
details as to judging 
will be announced 
later.

Students of LCHS and 
Roosevelt Grade School 
had a chance to see an 
exhibition of ledger- 
main and comedy in the 
Rational Assemblies 
Program, The Magical 
Mortons, which was 
presented on the LCHS 
stage Thursday, Febru- 
a rv 20,
Most of the magical 

goings-on were done 
with the help of stu
dents selected from 
the audience.

One of the highlites 
of the show was the 
demonstration of a 
minature guillotine on 
the arm of Harry Gil
bert , a student in the 
junior high at Roose
velt school. The . ma
chine was first demon
strated on three car
rots which were sliced 
neatly. It was then 
tried on the victim's 
arm, along with the 
three carrots; again 
the carrots were cut 
but the arm was not.

Sen io rs Diq 
For Cash !
Word was received 

Monday, February 24, 
that announcements and 
calling cards had ar
rived and were being 
held at the Express 
Office since they were 
shipped C.O.D.
Seniors were told to 

bring their money 
right away because the 
Express Office would 
not hold the package 
very long. The price 
of the announcements 
was 10 cents apiece 
and calling cards were 
$1.75 per hundred.

FIRST PLACE
In the championship 

game of the tournament 
it was LCHS versus 
Libby in their second 
tilt of the tournament. 
A record crowd wit
nessed the clash be
tween the two titans 
of the 13th district.

It was a boiling 
Eureka five that came 
out on the floor that 
night determined to 
win the tournament 
after so long being 
second or third place 
team. An amazed crowd 
watched the Lincoln 
Lions in a soaring 
space that has not 
been matched in the 
13th district this 
year. During the first 
quarter LCHS allowed 
the Terriers only 
seven points while the 
Lions went on to rack 
up 24. In the second 
quarter Libby was able 
to overcome that lead 
somewhat, but the 
Lions still held them 
down to a comparativly 
small score and the 
first half ended with 
Eureka leading.

In the third quarter 
hardly any points were 
needed with both teams 
holding their opponent 
down. The fourth 
quarter showed an im
proved Libby squad 
hitting the hoop reg
ularly, and the fans 
on their feet more 
than once. In the last 
minutes Eureka lost 
their star guard, Du
ane Meuli, on fouls 
and Eureka fans gulped. 
A few minutes later 
though, Buck Nelson, 
the Terriers star 
center, fouled our and 
Eureka’s hopes rose. 
(Continued on Page S)


